
PUBLIC NOTICE 
SILVER CREEK TOWNSHIP 

3827 134th ST NW 
Monticello MN 55362 

   Special Public Meeting 
Tuesday, October 25, 2022  

7:00 p.m.  
 
NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN by the Silver Creek Township Board of 
Supervisors that there will be a Special Public Meeting to discuss the 
interviews for the Maintenance position and how the Board wants to handle 
an offer in regards to compensation. 
 
Julie Urbatch 
Clerk – Silver Creek Township 
 
Posted 10/20/2022 


